Press release

Framfab opens new office in Uppsala

Stockholm, November 25, 1999 --- I order to better attract competent talent from the Uppsala region, Framfab now opens its 16:th office in Sweden. The new office will expand with about 40 people during the year to come. 

Framfab continues it’s strategy of expanding in Sweden’s university towns. Last August Framfab opened an office in Linköping that already employs 35. The turn has now come to Uppsala. 

“Uppsala has a concentration of people carrying specialist knowledge in the areas of strategy, technology and communications. This, together with a number of larger companies and the proximity to Stockholm makes Uppsala a great place to establish a new office”, says Branch Director, Pär Fack.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

For further information contact: 

Pär Fack, Branch Director, +46 70 658 85 54, par.fack@framfab.se, or

Martin Anderlind, Market Communications, + 46 70 658 85 42, martin.anderlind@framfab.se, www.framfab.com
Framfab’s business concept is to create new business for the network economy through strategic consulting and digital services. Framfab today has 600 employees divided among 20 offices located in Copenhagen, Gothenburg, Linköping, London, Lund, Malmö, Paris, Stockholm, Uppsala and Västerås. Framfab is the general supplier of Internet services to Volvo Car Corporation, the Volvo Group, the National Power Administration, IKEA and Electrolux. Among other clients are AstraZeneca, Ericsson, the SAAB Group, Tele Danmark and Unibank. Framfab is listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange’s "O" list (ticker FTID). 

